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NOMINATING COMMITTEE 

We are in the process of taking 

nominations for the 2018-2019 

HAMA Board.  We have one or two 

openings available.  We would love 

to have you join us.  It is really not a 

huge time commitment and we have 

fun together.  Won’t you please 

consider it.  Contact Lisa Moore for 

more details.    
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MEET YOUR BOARD 

 

President –Jamie Leonard, rabbittransit 

Vice President – Matt Baile, The Sheridan Press 

Secretary -  Corey Fodor – The Performance Group 

Member-At-Large – Jimmy Lynn, Harley Davidson 

Member-At-Large – Damarys Diaz – Sheppard a 

WABCO Company 

Treasurer – Judy Rang – Brown’s Orchard 

Past President – Jamie Davis, Aerotek 

Membership Chair – Alesia Reese – Knouse Foods 

Educations Chair – Christine Brown – The Sheridan 

Press 

Executive Director – Lisa Moore 

Website Coordinator – Matt Baile – The Sheridan Press 
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EDUCATION UPDATES 
 

Our spring class schedule is in full 
force.  We have three very good 
classes in place for the next few 
weeks.  Two of the classes have 
deadlines that have passed, but you 
can still get in if you let me know 
immediately.   Our thanks to all the 
instructors for your time and efforts. 
 
Christine Brown, The Sheridan Press, 
has agreed to be our Education Chair 
for the upcoming year.  Thanks, 
Christine.   
 
If your company has a need for some 
training, we’d love to hear from you.  
If you are interested in becoming part 
of the Education Committee, we are 
recruiting for members in this 
committee for fall options and would 
welcome your participation.  Contact 
either me or Christine for details. 
 
 
          UPCOMING SEMINAR 
 
We have Laurie Maddalena MBA, CPCC, PHR 
Scheduled for a half day seminar on March 
29th.  She will offer points on how to be a 
leader at a higher level to get the results 
that you want.  I guarantee you will not be 
disappointed.  See the details on the 
website.  Deadline for registration is March 

23rd.  Please don’t hesitate.   

      

      

   

              

 

 

 

SCHOLARSHIP UPDATE 
 

My thanks to Jeannie Hare for agreeing 
to chair the Scholarship Committee 
again this year.   
 
We will be offering the same 
scholarships as we did last year.  There 
will be one $1500 award for the 
traditional student as well as another 
$1500 award for a member of HAMA 
who is wanting to continue their 
education without company 
reimbursement. 
 
Details are on the website.  
Scholarships will be awarded at our 
April 25, 2018 meeting. 
 
Our sincere thanks to all of our 
corporate sponsors: 
 
Chairman Circle: Hanover Door, 
Littlestown Foundry, Frock Bros. 
 
Platinum Circle: Yazoo Mills 
 
Gold Circle: Legacy Athletic 
 

                           

SAVE THE DATE 

April 25, 2018 Scholarship Presentation at 

Green Horizon 

August 15, 2018 Picnic at Bay City 

 

 

       

      
 

 

 

 
 


